
What’s New?
We are happy to announce that your RSA eLABS application will have an updated workflow.
These changes will take place on Friday, 28 July at 17:00

Update your application
When the blue banner appears, it is recommended that you update the application as soon
as possible.

If the 3 dots in the right-hand corner are orange, there is an update still pending. Please click
on the 3 dots and select 'Update'. Please note, that if you are halfway through an action,
complete the action before doing the update.

The built version of the application will be updated to 4.0.1 after the update.

Mobile Changes
No major user related changes have been made to the system but due to backend system
changes, users are required to update their devices.


